
 

 

 

Sherford Vale 

School 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 2 Trip to The Box 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have organised an exciting, educational 

trip to The Box Museum in Plymouth. The focus of this trip aims to support and 

enhance our historical learning comparing 17th Century life Plymouth, England 

to Plymouth in Massachusetts.  

The trip will take place on Wednesday 29th November 2023. Timings for the day, 

including drop off and pick up, will remain as normal. Children will also be 

required to wear school uniform as usual.  

Sherford Vale PTA have kindly funded each child £5 towards the trip, covering 

the price of our Mayflower workshop. During this workshop, we will explore the 

reasons behind the Mayflower voyage learning what life was like in the 

Plymouth colony and investigate the impact and legacy of the Mayflower 

today. 

All children in KS1 receive Free School Meals, so please fill the attached order 

form to receive your child’s packed lunch for the day. Alternatively, you are 

welcome to organise your own.  

Please complete the form below and return to your class teacher. 

 

Year 2 The Box Trip 

Please return this form by Friday 17th November 2023 at the latest 

I would like my child (name)……………………………………………… to take part 

in the Year 2 trip to The Box. 

□            I confirm that I have paid £5.72 on Parent Pay. 

My son/daughter is in good health and I consider him/her capable of taking part.  
In the event of accident or illness, I consent to any necessary medical treatment. 
 
 

Signed      (Parent/Carer)  
 
 
Telephone number      
 
 


